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Basin Fruitland Coal Operators: 

Operators have requested the Oil Conservation Division reconvene the Fruitland Coalbed Methane 
Committee. The purpose is to review information to determine if well density should be increased from 
two to four wells per spacing unit. Infill wells will be drilled from existing locations as directional and 
horizontal completions. The proposed review area is north and northeast of the HPA and may be 
expanded upon request. 

Please notify me by June 1 st if you are interest in participating. 

I will schedule a meeting when we know how many people will participate. 

Sincerely, 

Steven Hayden 
District III Geologist 
steven.hayden@state.nm.us 
(505) 334-6178 ex 14 
(505) 320-0545 
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